
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 27 January 2020  

 

FRIDAY 7 FEBRUARY - EARLY CLOSURE  

Don’t forget the early finish for all students on Friday 7 February.  

Students will attend morning lessons (P1-P3) as usual, followed by 

afternoon registration at 12:20pm. School will close at 12:30pm with 

buses departing at approximately 12:45pm. There will be no lunch 

served in the restaurant on this day. 

Please note that the Les Miserables rehearsal on Friday 7 

February will take place at 12:30pm (please see page 3 of the 

newsletter). 

  “A single act of kindness throws out roots in all 

directions, and the roots spring up and make new 

trees.” – Amelia Earhart 

YEAR 9 GCSE HISTORY TRIP TO BELGIUM 

Year 9 students will be going on a GCSE 

field trip to Ypres in Belgium to visit 

Flanders Fields. Consent slips & deposits 

must be returned ASAP to ensure 

students are able to go.  

YEAR 9 PARENTS EVENING BOOKING 

Our Year 9 Parents Evening takes place on Thursday 5 March. Bookings 

will open on Monday 10 February at 6am.  Appointments must be 

made via the Parents Evening Booking System to ensure you meet with 

all relevant available staff to discuss your son or daughter’s progress.  

The link can be accessed via the Fullbrook website, or by clicking here. 

LES MISÉRABLES REHEARSALS W/C 3 FEBRUARY 

Please see page 3 of the newsletter for next week’s rehearsal schedule 

and any important notices from Miss Lawrence.  Cast & crew must return 

the consent slip for the weekend rehearsal schedule that starts in 

February if they haven’t already done so.  

LES MISÉRABLES 

TICKET UPDATE

 

Tickets for our production of Les 

Misérables are now on sale to 

the public, and the response has 

been incredible.  

Please note that tickets for the 

Saturday performance is now 

SOLD OUT! 

Performance Schedule 

Thursday 12 March – 7pm 

Friday 13 March – 7pm 

Saturday 14 March – 7pm  

 

Ticket Prices 

Adults - £12 Concessions - £5 

Family of 4 - £30 (max 2 adults) 

Family of 5 - £35 (max 2 adults) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

FAMILY FIRST MAGAZINE 

Family first was launched in 2017 with the sole aim of producing a free 

magazine that provides parents with all the tools required to help keep their 

children active, eating healthy & playing more sport (and away from their 

PlayStation/Xbox), helping to combat obesity in children & young adults. 

You can access a free e-copy of Family First, the UK’s largest family title by 

clicking here.  

Like & follow Family First on social media by clicking 

the Facebook logo. 

POST 16 FOOTBALL COACHING COURSE 

Pulse Chertsey Football Academy based at Abbey Rangers FC provide football 

coaching and vocational education to 16-18 year olds.  They are currently 

recruiting for their September 2020 intake, and would love to speak to students 

in Year 11 that are potentially interested in a career in football or sport. See 

their flyer on page 4 of the newsletter for contact details. 

SPORTS NEWS 

Year 8 & 9 Girls Football: On Monday, our Year 8 & 9 girls took on Chertsey 

High in the rain.  Despite the slippery conditions, once again our girls were 

triumphant, winning 4-0 thanks to goals from Summer S and a hat trick from 

Pam V-K. They now progress to the quarter-final of the County Cup. 

Well done girls, and good luck for the next round! 

Year 8 Boys Cricket:  On Wednesday afternoon our Year 8s competed in 

the first round of the Surrey Indoor Cricket competition at Collingwood 

College.  The team performed amazingly, winning all 3 of their games against 

Collingwood and two teams from Salesian!  

 Fullbrook (52/3) v Collingwood (47/3)  

 Fullbrook (66/2) v Salesian A (50/5) 

 Fullbrook (64/0) v Salesian B (53/3)  

The team are now through to the play-offs against Gordon's School for a place 

in the Surrey Indoor Cricket County Finals! Congratulations, and good luck for 

the next stage boys! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY   

Thursday 6 February 4:00-7:00pm Year 7 Parents Evening (by appointment) 

Friday 7 February   Early finish for students (Half Day INSET for staff training) 

Thursday 13 February 4:00-7:00pm Year 8 Parents Evening (by appointment) 

Friday 14 February  End of Half Term (normal finish time) 

Thursday 5 March 4:00-7:00pm Year 9 Parents Evening (by appointment) 

   

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 

Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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